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-=-=-=PISTOLS=-=-=- 

Walther 
------- 
A small pistol, like the Silenced pistol but without the Silencer, this  
weapon has good accurayc, but can take many bullets to kill the enemy. 1  
headshot with this weapon will kill the enemy, about 5 bodyshots will,  
and heaps of leg/arm shots. So my best advice for this weapon is to use  
headshots. Only really use this as a backup weapon for if like you run  
out of ammo for another good weapon, unless like the first mission where  
you really have to use it most of the level. 

Silenced Pistol 
--------------- 
This weapon is a pistol, and is exactly like the Walther except that  
this has a silencer which makes it good for killing enemies in stealth.  
This weapon is first available to use in the first level of the 2nd  
mission, called "Casablance". it has good accuracy, but still you must  
waste heaps of ammo using bodyshots and leg/arm shots, so use headshots  
with it. Carrying ammo is exactly like the Walther, it can carry 50  
bullets. Thats about it for this weapon. 

Colt .45 
-------- 
This seems to be popular in shooting games now, this weapon is only  
available for use in the secret "Panzernacker Unleashed" mission. This  
weapon was from the original medal of honour, and is slightly more  
powerful if you were facing the enmies that you would be with the  
Walther. It seems all pistols in this game can carry 50 bullets, and  
this one is no exception. 

-=-=-=MACHINE GUNS=-=-=- 

Sten Gun  
-------- 
This IMO (In My Opinion) is my favouritwe Machine gun, apart from the  
Bowring Automatic Rifle. This weapon is held on your side, and can fire  
literally hundreds of bullets really quick, it can also kill the enemy  
reall quick with no hesitation, so you reall wont need to use headshots  
with this weapon. It is first available for use on the 2nd level on the  
game, and it is really cool. When you get down to the last 10 bullets in  
the clip, the aiming can become poor, but hey, that happens on every  
machine gun, well most! 

SMG Machinegun 



-------------- 
This is the machinegun that yoou will use for the middle part of the  
game. It is basically like the german machinegun and is a little less  
powerful than the sten gun, and can't fire more rapidly than the STEN  
gun. It is really basic, aiming is the same, everything is the same. It  
makes a nice noise when you fire, and can also hold the same ammo as  
much as the other machin-guns. Thats about it for this weapon, on to the  
next.

German Machine-gun 
------------------ 
Sorry, i forget the real name, but I know it is a GErman machin-gun from  
memory. IThis weapon is very powerful, and will be used by you in many  
mission. Fire rate is excellent, but you will need to often reaload.  
Accuracy could be better, but it still is good none the less. Aiming can  
be a pain when sometimes the bullets go off line, but should still hit  
the enemy. This is an excellent weapon, but watch your ammo. 

Bowring Automatic Rifle 
----------------------- 
Oh yeah baby, this is the best machine gun weapon of the whole game. Do  
you want to know why? Well get it and find out. This weapon is also  
called the BAR as an abreviation, and is the fastest bullet shooter in  
the whole of Medal Of Honour. It can empty one round in under 1 second.  
Now are you starting to like it. Unfortunately, you only get this level  
for 2 levels in the game, and that is the last 2 levels of the game, as  
you might think, his makes its return from the original Medal Of Honour.  
The only fault is that you might find that you will have no ammo left  
due to the power of this weapon, so be careful of that when using it.  

-=-=-=Grenades/Explosives=-=-=- 

Bazooka 
------- 
Oh yeah, the most powerful weapon of the game, this is also called a  
Panzerfaust and shoots out massive bazooka shells. First available to  
use on the level called Tread Carefully. Use this weapon and anything  
around where the bullet that hit will instantly be dead, if it is  
troops, tanks can take several bullets of this weapon, beofe finally  
giving up. If you get this weapon, you will probably need it in the  
level somewhere to fight tanks or something with it. This is a very  
powerful weapon, and a fighters dream, but save those precious bullets. 

Petrol Bomb 
----------- 
Explains itself, this is just a bomb with ptrol in it, it explodes when  
it hits the ground. To use this weapon to destroy something, aim up and  
throw it. It has good accuracy, the explosion is limited though, and  
really should only be used for destroying tank or large groups of  
people, or trucks. If you use it for more than this, you will probably  
kill yourself as well. Use with caution. 

Potato Mashers 
-------------- 
This is the American word for: German Stiel Stick Hand Granate, I prefer  
potato Mashers, and I'm not American. This is a german greande, it can  
kill people with the explosion, as well as yourself. Throw the grenade,  
and after around 5 seconds, it will blow up, and take anything around it  
with it. German's carry this often, and can also catch them and kick  
them back to you as well. Be careful, once you throw the grenade, run  



back. Once you have thrown it, you can't grab it back. If you throw one  
directly and it hits a german officer, the grenade will explode. 

-=-=-=Other=-=-=- 

Sniper Rifle 
------------ 
This is a weapon that is used for killing people from long distances  
away,just like a true sniper, the only problem with this game is that  
the enemy seems to ALWAYS know you are there with the sniper rifle. Only  
the odd occasion it doesn't happen. This weapon can take awhile to  
reload, and the bulet really isn't powerful if you hit them anywhere but  
the head, so if you are looking for a kill with this weapon, shoot them  
in the head, it's as easy as that. Zooming is automatic. 

Shotgun 
------- 
Bang! This is a cool weapon, it can kill in one shot. Just aim it at a  
bunch of enemies, fire, and they will all be dead with the one bullet.  
The shotgun will kill most enemies in one shot, it has excellent  
accuracy due to the fact that the one bullet it fires turns into many  
small powerful bullets that can kill several enemies, but only counts as  
one shot. The only real problem with this weapon is that it can take  
awhile to reload than other weapons, still great none the less. Only  
mainly available to use in afew missions :( 

*********************************************************************** 

LEGAL STUFF 
----------- 
This FAQ/Walkthrough is copyright Aaron Baker aka. Wayalla, 2002. 
It may be used for Personal and private use only, and can't be put in a  
magazine, put on a site that you need to pay money to acces this FAQ or  
just generally sold. This guide is sole property of Aaron Baker. Only  
authorized websites can have this FAQ, but must not alter the copyright  
notice at all, that is against the law. this guide is availabe free of  
cost from sites, and I am taking time out of my busy life to write this,  
so be thankful that I am helping you. Do not rip off this guide in Part  
or Whole, that is illegal and the appropriate steps will be taken if  
nessecary. I didn't wirte this guide so that someone could just come and  
rip it off. 
--This Document Copyright Wayalla, (C) 2002. 

VERSIONS 
-------- 
Version 1.0: 

WEBSITES 
-------- 
Due to some "Plagirist" issues, I have decided to not let "that" site  
have any of my FAQs. That site is: www.cheatccc.com 
That Sight Can't have any of my FAQs, ever! 
These Websites have permission to use my FAQ without asking: 
http://www.gamefaqs.com 
https://www.neoseeker.com 
http://faqs.ign 
http://www.psxcodez.com 
Everyone else has to ask before using this, you must e-mail me, and I  
must respond to the e-mail if you are to have it. Using this FAQ without  
my permission (Unless you are an authorized site) is against the law.  



Remember: If you see this on a site not listed above, pls check  
gamefaqs.com to see If I have updated the list, if not, could you please  
e-mail me. Also, if you find this on Cheatcc, please email me ASAP. it  
will be delt with harshly. Thankyou. 

CONTACTING
----------
Have a Quetion about Medal OF Honour Underground? Feel free to ask me. 
Have a submission, please feel free to submit it to the guide via email.  
All submissions will be credited. Email: Wayalla1@yahoo.com.au 
Rules: 

- Do Put Medal Of Honour Underground in the Topic section, otherwise I      
will delete it on sight and you will never get a reply back from your e- 
mail. Something like "MOHU Question", "Medal Of Honour", MOH  
Submissions" anything like that will be answered. 
- Stick to the Topic of the game, don't go off and start asking personal  
questions, otherwise you wil never get an email back, and if nessecary,  
your e-mail account will be blocked. 
- Try and use correct spelling, afeew mistakes are okay, but I'm sick of  
getting e-mails from people who can't use the spell check: Like this:  
"Do now if any code game" I have gotten one very similar from someone on  
my "Syphon Filter 3" guide. 
- Mention the game, I recie e-mail from "Dickheads" who ask me:  
"I stuck on the level with the guy shooting at me, pls help" Im not a  
mind reader to know what game you are talking about, let alone what  
level in any game. It may seem simple, but people can not include it. 
---Miesweepers E-mail policy fits in good here, so I thank him for this  
phrase: 
- Please don't send me a question that is already answered in the guide,  
I will delete it probably unless it is something that I haven't  
explained really well, if you can waste time playing video games, you  
can defently waste some time reading through this guide and looking for  
the answer. 
- Don't send me spam, Do not waste my time with any of that crap. 
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